



Care Plan - 2nd Attempt

16 messages



13 September 2016 at 09:27

Dear Mr B

I have been forwarded you email re your brother's care plan.

I deal with all Data Protection requests on behalf of the Group so any issues should come to me direct. Please do feel free to liaise with me, on this email address, in future and I will deal with matters. In addition, I responded to correspondence from the ICO and have also now had sight of the consent from your mother appointing you as your brother's personal representative for health and other matters.

The site is in the process of preparing a full copy of your brother's care plan and I understand that this will be ready this week. You can either collect this or it can be sent by recorded post to an address of your choice. Staff at the site are reviewing the plan to ensure that those inaccuracies you flagged are adequately reviewed and that the records are correct. I further understand that you are meeting with staff at the site tomorrow so I am sure that they will be able to update you personally.

I will continue to liaise with the staff at the site to make sure that this is dealt with as a priority for you. Please do contact me if I can be of any further assistance.

Yours sincerely,



Solicitor

Priory Group

T: 0207 605 4

Internal: x

W: www.priorygroup.com